
To Eligible Load Serving Entities (LSEs):  

SCE must temporarily pause implementation of the Voluntary Allocation/Market Offer (VAMO) process 
while awaiting the California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) rulings on certain pending matters 
which impact the VAMO implementation effort. These include, for example, the joint motion of the 
investor owned utilities (IOUs) concerning review of the market offer process and SCE’s advice letter 
seeking approval of its pro forma Voluntary Allocation Agreement. The 2022 Voluntary Allocation 
Election Schedule has been updated accordingly and will be further updated and communicated to 
eligible LSEs after direction from the CPUC is received.  

 

Regards,  

SCE PCIA VAMO Implementation Team 

https://www.sce.com/procurement/solicitations/epm
https://www.sce.com/procurement/solicitations/epm

